
 
 
 

              

          

 

March 26, 2020 

 

Good day referring providers, 
 
Re: Temporary discontinuation of the Antepartum Homecare Program (APHC) 
  
In light of the COVID19 situation, the Antepartum Homecare Program (APHC) has been temporarily 
discontinued until further notice. Please note referrals are currently not being accepted and you are 
encouraged to admit your high risk pregnant patient to the antepartum unit if daily surveillance and 
monitoring is required. 
  
Thank you. 
 

 

 
 
Maternity Ambulatory Program Leadership Team 
Dr. Blair Butler, Medical Lead 
Dr. Chantal Mayer, Medical Lead for Ultrasound 
Anne Shields, Clinical Resource Nurse 
Judy, Harder, Chief Sonographer 
Anna Bloomfield, Business Support & Administrative Manager 
Edyta Kowalska, Program Manager 

 

 


